Glenville State College
Board of Governors Meeting
March 28, 2012
SPECIAL MEETING
Harry

GSC Board of Governors
Minutes March 28, 2012



Call to Order
Vice Chairperson Rich Heffelfinger called the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m.
A quorum was established.

Approval of Minutes

IT WAS MOVED BY GREG SMITH TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 8, 2012
MEETING AS PRESENTED. TIM BUTCHER SECONDED THE MOTION.

MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

Public Comment
N/A

Committee of the Whole

President Barr announced that the College has been offered a USDA grant to construct a new parking lot
entryway beside of the Harry B. Heflin Administration Building. He reported that the special meeting was
scheduled to request the Board’s approval for the College to accept the grant.

IT WAS MOVED BY JERRY MILLIKEN TO APPROVE THE EXPENDITURE BY GLENVILLE STATE COLLEGE OF
UP TO $28,596 TO ALLOW THE ACCEPTANCE OF A USDA COMMUNITY FACILITIES GRANT TO
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